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UPDATE ON GREEN WASTE SUBSCRIPTION SERVICE 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

At the January 2017 Operational Management Committee it was RESOLVED to approve 

recommendations for the operation of the green waste subscription scheme.  

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Head of Health and Environment 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

Update on the Introduction of a Subscription Based Service for Green Waste in Fylde 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

To update the committee on the operational considerations to support the operation of the green 

waste subscription service.   

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact Kathy Winstanley, Head of Health and Environment, kathyw@fylde.gov.uk,  01253 658634. 

 

https://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/916/Committee/16/Default.aspx
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